
MICHAEL DRISCOLL SCHOOL 

PROJECT UPDATE 

                             

Week of June 28th 

Project Site including Play fields/ Tennis Courts/ Playground will be closed starting Monday 6/28/21 

The complete renovation of the new Driscoll Park and Playground will include 185 new trees and a 21% increase in 

the amount of usable open space.  In addition, the new school will have 2 gyms which will almost double the existing 

amount of indoor play space.  The new field will be artificial turf which will also be far more usable than the 

existing natural turf playfield, (which is closed for much of the year).  Once complete, all these improvements will 

result in an increase in year round recreational space for the student body and the Brookline Community.   

J Derenzo Co, sitework contractor to Gilbane Building Company, will mobilize to site on 6/28/21. 

• Remove fencing inside the site (tennis/ courts/ field and playground) 

• Remove asphalt at Tennis Courts 

Week of July 5th 

There is No Parking permitted along the wall located in the Alley adjacent to the Project Site from 7/6/21- 7/9/21 

• Starting July 6th-  through July 7th.  Tree Removal inside project limits including along alley adjacent to project 

site. 

• Starting July 8th – through July 9th Additional Borings to be taken in the Alley at the Washington Street side up 

to manhole (mid point of alley). Access to the alley will be limited to the Westbourne Terrace side. 

• Starting July 6th –  through July 7th. There is No Parking permitted along Washington Street adjacent to 

Project Site (field side) 

  



 


